

January 13, 2015

Leticia Vacek Office of the City Clerk P.O. Box 839966 San Antonio Texas 78283

RE: CPS Energy request for City Council Agenda Placement, February 2015

This letter is to request City Council agenda placement for an item seeking a resolution for the reappointments to an additional 2 year term of six members of the Board of Directors to the SA Energy Acquisition Public Facility Corporation.

The CPS Energy Board of Trustees will take action to reappoint members of the SA Energy Acquisition Public Facility Corporation (Nora Chavez, Ed Kelley, Homer Guevara, Derrick Howard, Doyle N. Beneby and Paula Gold Williams) to an additional 2 year term at their January 26, 2015 meeting.

This term of office will be from February 1, 2015 through January 31, 2017.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Regards,

John C. Leal

Director, Local Government Relations

External Relations

CPS Energy